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FY 2007 QUESTION NUMBER:  6 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Have there been any conversations with the City of Rockville regarding security at Richard 
Montgomery High School in light of the construction activity there? 
 
BUDGET PAGE REFERENCE: NA 
 
ANSWER: 
 
Staff is not aware of any discussions with the City of Rockville concerning security at Richard 
Montgomery High School regarding the current construction project. There have been 
discussions between the school staff and the Department of School Safety and Security about 
additional security resources because of the construction work. The Department of School Safety 
and Security is working with the principal to ensure there are adequate security resources 
assigned to the school while the construction work is underway. The construction manager for 
the project is responsible for security of the work areas and will make sure the construction 
activities do not interfere with the school operations or create security/safety problems.   


